
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
ATOMIC ENERGY REGULATORY BOARD 

 
 

Date: 13.08.2021. 
 

“All the candidates who have applied for the post of Scientific/ Technical Officers 

for the grades ‘C’ to ‘F’ against Advertisement No. AERB/01/2018 are hereby 

informed that owing to the restrictions in the full and partial lockdowns since March 

2020 due to COVID-19 pandemic, no further progress could be made in the 

recruitment process.  While the COVID-19 pandemic challenges are still prevailing, 

AERB is trying to expedite the recruitment process, including conduct of personal 

interviews of the shortlisted candidates”. 

 

 

 

 
Chief Administrative Officer 


